Today's Announcements

for Thursday, October 21st
· Support the marching band! New wristbands are $2.00 and say Roselle Park HS & Go Panthers! The Peejay's Fresh Fruit Fundraiser will run from now until November 30th. See Mr. Witkowski for details and to order.
· Kick In For Michael.  SASS students will be asking you for your change during the three lunch periods.  The money that you donate will go to the family of 13 year old Michael Wielgus, the son of Roselle Park Police Officer and Mrs. Wielgus.  Michael is undergoing treatment for a brain tumor at Sloan-Kettering Memorial Hospital in New York.  Please purchase a ribbon to show that our high school supports Michael and his family during this difficult time for them.

· All seniors, a mailing has gone out for you to complete the diploma sheet along with all the requirements for graduation. It is important to get it back to Mrs. DeNike in the main office by the due date, Oct. 29.

· Sports Physicals are being given on November 9th.  All student/athletes must sign up in the nurse’s office by November 2nd.  Please see signs posted in the hallways.

· Linden High School is having its annual College Night tonight from 7:30-9:30 in their gymnasium. Students and parents are invited to this free event featuring approximately 50 counselors from many colleges, universities, and other post-secondary school institutions.
Today
· Auditions for the all new "Show Choir/Glee Club" will take place today at 2:45 in the auditorium and should be done by 4:00.  Students only need to attend one audition date and must sign up in advance in the main office.  Students will not have to prepare anything in advance, however, they will be taught a song and dance combination that they will have to perform.  Members will be chosen by showing confidence, expression, and accuracy of singing and dancing.
· The next Interact meeting will be today in Room 1. Come and learn about upcoming projects and about Hispanic culture with a piñata.

